
 

  

Tuesday 25th June: Year 6 Enterprise  
Wednesday 26th June: Year 6 Enterprise 
Thursday 27th June: Whole School Photo (am)  
Friday 5th July: Design Technology Showcase 3pm* (Swans to Y6) 
Friday 5th July: FOBS Summer Disco  (Y2 organising)  
Friday 12th July: Cygnet’s Graduation 9.30am* 

Monday 15th July: End of term reports out. 
Monday 15th July: Year 3, Year 4 & Year 5 music concert* 
Wednesday 17th July: Swan’s Graduation 9.30am & Cygnets 
2.30pm (change of date & time) 
Thursday 18th July 6pm: Year 6 Leaver’s Concert 
Friday 19th July: Break up for summer 
Monday 22nd & Tuesday 23rd July: INSET days 

Edurio Parent Survey: A reminder to please complete your parent survey via the link sent on Friday 14th June. This will 
close on Friday 5th July.   
Thursday 27th June: A reminder that the whole school photo is being taken this Thursday. All children 
will be expected to be wearing their full unifom with ties, jumpers and cardigans. Nursery parents, 
please see the separate invite from Miss Ruff.   
Design Technology Showcase: A reminder that parents are invited in at 3pm on Friday 5th July to see 
the carnival creations. A reminder to make your £1 donation on your Scopay account. Many thanks in 
advance.  
Toy Appeal: A reminder we’re collecting new or very good condition second-hand teddies.  
Suncream:  Please could we ask that all children come into Pre School with suncream already applied and named sun hats 
with them. If they require suncream reapplying at lunch time the we are more than happy to help them providing they 
have a named bottle of cream with them. Thank you. 

 Please switch off your engine! 
Cars idling during school drop off or at pick up generate up to a 300% increase in harmful 
particles on school premises. Children breathe up to 60% more air pollutes than adults during the 
school run because the air they breathe is closer to vehicle exhausts. Outsides schools at pick up 
and drop off the concentration of pollution is higher than that on a motorway. These particles are 
harmful for you and your children and linked to numerous serious health conditions and are bad 
for our environment. Please switch off your engine. 

Cygnets news 
The Cygnets have had a wonderful week in the sunshine. 

They have 
enjoyed 
learning about 
Jack and the 
bean stalk.  
This week 
they will be 
enjoying 
garden games, 
their big 
school photo 
and we will 

also be taking time to visit our new class rooms. 

Swans News 
The swans had a lovely time on 
their new intake day, exploring 
their new classroom and meeting 
their new teachers and teaching 
assistants. Please keep a look out 
for a letter being sent out today 
about ‘school dinner week’ over 
in the big school hall. 
This week the children will be 
learning all about Pirates. 
We are also super excited to take part in the schools design 
and technology week where we will be making boats and 
then sailing them for out year 5 friends who in September 
will be our school Buddies. 

Cygnets 2 News 
Cygnets 2 have been thinking about the story of Handa’s Surprise and trying lots of new and 
exciting fruits. This weeek they will be continuing the theme as well as taking lots of mini trips 
over to the Swan’s garden and classroom. Cygnets will also be taking part in the schools Design 
and Technology week and we looking for donations of empty butter or margarine tubs please.  
Many thanks. 
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